From: <u>Joy Jefferys</u>
To: <u>Gary Cockram</u>

Subject: FW: Bath Package Project Board - update

Date: 23 April 2010 15:18:51

From: Lesley Putt

Sent: 12 November 2007 16:27

To: xxxxx.xxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx; Colin.Medus@n-somerset.gov.uk;

peter bartlett; peter holloway; Richard Long; Steve Froggatt

Cc: Joy Jefferys

Subject: Bath Package Project Board - update

Dear All

As you may know there is an Inception Meeting with the DfT on the 23rd of this month following which a report will be written and circulated to all board members.

From January next year we want to schedule regular meetings with board members as we work towards Conditional Approval. Please find below a couple of suggested dates for each month from January to June. Could you please indicate which would be best for you so that I can make arrangements.

MONTH	DATE	AM	PM
January	9 th		
	16 th		
February	6 th		
	13 th		
March	5 th		
	12 th		
April	9 th		
	16th		
May	7 th		
	14th		
June	4 th		
	11th		

Many thanks

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail